44Franklin St.,
Prankilin, N.H.
Sept. 11th, 1969

Dear Mr. MOTrss -

This is to confirm your reading of WF T N on
January 24th, 1969,

I regret that you were not able to get a response
earlier. W F T N has changed hands, and the previous
manz gement evidently did not realize the value of our

@ S L friends.

Tha or your letter and your interest in
WPFTN.
Sincerely,
(&~ ¥

i
W. Plerce Burgess
Station Manager



